
Notice to Mariners 
 

Fingringhoe Ranges: Saltmarsh Restoration  
 

Works are to be conducted between the 17th – 24th of April by Exo Environmental Ltd on the 
installation of brushwood fencing and coir matting to restore the saltmarsh and provide 
protection to the seawall at the Fingringhoe ranges. 
 
These installations will be completed in the intertidal area of the north bank of Pyefleet Chaneel 
in front of the seawall. Mariners should be aware therefore that brushwood posts will be present 
in this area and should be wary of navigating the channel outside the subtidal area. 
 
For any additional information or enquiries please contact us at: enquiries@exo-env.co.uk.  
 

Site Location Coordinates 
Latitude Longitude 

51.81037 0.945555 
51.81117 0.953979 
51.81204 0.960232 
51.81129 0.975041 
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